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Reminders for NCEA Practice
Exams

Wednesday, 27 August 2025 9am to 12 pm.
Level 2 - Digital Technology
Level 3 - Digital Technology
 
Te Kura (The Correspondence School)
Practice Exams Dates
Wednesday 27 August 2025 9am to 12 pm. 
Level 2 - Home Economics
Level 2 - Health
Level 3 - Geography
level 3 - Economics

Thursday 28 August 2025 9am to 12 pm.
Level 2 - Art History
Level 3 - Classical Studies

Al-Madinah School – NCEA external
exams supervisor vacancy
Al-Madinah School is seeking supervisors to help with the
supervision of NCEA and scholarship examinations from
04/11/25 to 28/11/25.
The smooth and successful running of examinations is
important for all students participating in these
examinations. Supervisors must ensure that the candidates
comply with all NZQA instructions. 
 A high level of organisational skills with great attention to
details, strength in following processes precisely, ability to
work well with young adults, high level of digital literacy and
proficiency in using a computer are essential qualities for
this role.
The position requires you to complete a training
programme with the exam centre manager in
September/October. There may be an additional training
day in for managing digital exams. The position requires
you to complete several administrative tasks to plan and
prepare for the exams. 
For further information, please email: 
nazmeenz@al-madinah.school.nz
Please send your CV and cover letter to: 
nazmeenz@al-madinah.school.nz
Applications close on 8 August 2025 at 5pm.

Our school has been selected for an important
international research study, PISA (Programme for
International Student Assessment). Over 90 countries
are participating in 2025 and a random sample of 6
300  fifteen-year-olds have been selected from
approximately 200 schools. The Ministry of Education
has randomly selected 27 students from Al-Madinah
school.
PISA assesses students nearing the end of their
compulsory education and is designed to evaluate how
well students have developed the cumulative skills and
knowledge they will need after they finish school, for
success and informed citizenship in the modern world. 
PISA assesses three core areas of competence seen as
providing a strong foundation for further and life long
learning: reading literacy, mathematical literacy and
scientific literacy.
Ministry .

The PISA test will take place on 30 July 2025. Students
selected to participate in the test must be at school on
time . They must bring their BYOD (laptop), and a
calculator.

PISA Test

New Zealand First Aid Certificate
Year 12 students have completed their first aid
certificate course last week at school.

Amaan (Year 9B) Selected for International
Tournament
Congratulations to Amaan from Year 9B, who has
been selected by Wynton Rufer to play in an
international football tournament in China from 11th to
19th August.
This is a proud moment for Amaan and Al-Madinah
School. His talent and dedication, both on and off the
field, have earned him this opportunity. 
Well done, Amaan!
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Palm Trees Removal
The palm trees by the fence on the roadside  will be
removed due to health and safety concerns. The area
will be developed into a protected walkway, providing
a safer and more accessible route through the school
grounds.
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